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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Friday, October 16, 2020 8:54 AM
To: 'Jennings, Kalei'; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Littrell, Kyle; Baker, Adrian; Ager, Ashley; Cole, Aimee; Morrissey, Tacoma
Subject: RE: XTO-Extension Request- Corral Canyon Expansion 

(NRM2021833146/NRM2024661471)

NRM2024461471 CORRAL CANYON 17 EXPANSION @ A-08-25S-25E 0N 0E 
NRM2021833146 CORRAL CANYON  EXPANSION @ A-08-25S-29E 0N 0E 
 
Ms. Jennings, 
Your request for an extension to January 17, 2021 for incidents NRM2021833146 and NRM2024461471 is approved. 
Thank you, 
 
Victoria Venegas 
State of New Mexico 
Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources 
Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210 
(575) 909-0269 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate 
contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval 
does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
 
 
 
 

From: Jennings, Kalei <kjennings@ltenv.com>  
Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2020 1:45 PM 
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; 
Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>; Baker, Adrian <Adrian_Baker@xtoenergy.com>; Ager, Ashley 
<aager@ltenv.com>; Cole, Aimee <acole@ltenv.com>; Morrissey, Tacoma <tmorrissey@ltenv.com> 
Subject: [EXT] XTO-Extension Request- Corral Canyon Expansion (NRM2021833146/NRM2024661471) 
 
All, 
 
XTO is requesting an extension to the current deadline for submitting a remediation work plan or closure report 
required in 19.15.29.12.B.(1) NMAC at the Corral Canyon Expansion. There were two releases discovered on July 21, 
2020 and August 12, 2020. Initial site assessment was completed.  Released fluids flowed into the pipeline right-of-way 
and into the surrounding pasture. XTO began remediation activities at the Site including excavation of impacted soils. To 
date approximately 3,690 cubic yards of impacted soil have been removed. The most recent laboratory results indicate 
additional remediation work is warranted. In order to conduct the remaining remediation work and draft a closure 
report or remediation work plan, XTO is requesting a 90 day extension of the deadline to January 17, 2021. 
 
Thank you, 
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Kalei Jennings 
Project Environmental Scientist 
(432) 214-9472 cell 
3300 North “A” Street Bldg 1, Unit 222 Midland, TX 79705 
www.ltenv.com 

    Think before you print. Click for our email 
disclosure. 

 
 

 
 
NOTICE: This communication and any attachments ("this message") may contain information which is privileged, confidential, proprietary or otherwise subject to 
restricted disclosure under applicable law. This message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any unauthorized use, disclosure, viewing, copying, 
alteration, dissemination or distribution of, or reliance on, this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, or you are not an 
authorized or intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by replying to this message, delete this message and all copies from your e-mail system and 
destroy any printed copies.  
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